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see this newsletter in colour on our website 
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Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 9th June  School re-opens doors open at 8.50am 

Thursday 18th June 5.00pm Sex Ed & Relationship mtg Yrs 3, 5 & 6 

Monday 22nd June  Health & Sports Week 

Tuesday 23rd June  KS1 Sports day (weather permitting) 

Wednesday 24th June  Reception sports day (weather permitting) 

Thursday 25th June  KS2 Sports day (weather permitting) 

Friday 26th    Sports Assembly 

The Golden Rules 
We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

We are honest 

Whole School  

attendance 

target for this 

year is 97% 

Karate DemonstrationKarate DemonstrationKarate DemonstrationKarate Demonstration    
On Thursday Red Tiger Karate Club cane into school to do a Karate demonstration. 
Max and Chloe were chosen to take part in it and each received a certificate. Everyone 
enjoyed the demonstration and now want to join the club! If you would like any more 

information about Red Tiger Karate Club just ask a member of staff . 

1R Assembly  

 I am very proud of the class and their performance in the class assembly on Pirates.   

Well done to all the children that remembered their words and looked very menacing as Pirates.  

Thank you to all the parents that attended the assembly and enjoyed tea and toast in the classroom.  

The children are really enjoying the topic on Pirates and learning lots of facts about the life of a Pirate.  

Thank you for your continued support. Mrs Rafferty.  

Nursery News 

 

We have been talking about frogs and reading  the story 'Oi Frog!' 

The children noticed all the rhyming words in the text, coming 

up with their own examples.  

We have also created some lovely  'frogs in a pond' pictures and 

explored gellibaff (as pretend frogspawn)  

We tried sitting on different items to see if they were             

comfortable such as a stool, log, sofa,  

mat, keys and even Mrs Palfreyman's old iron!  

Health & Sports week 

 

We will be sending out a provisional timetable for Health 

& Sports Week on Friday 22nd May. 



 

 

Homework Club 

Just to remind you that homework club runs each night, after school from 3.30-4.15pm. 

It is a good place to get that extra bit of support. There are places available.  Please speak to Mrs  

Sattler for more details and to collect a permission slip. 

Thank you  

This half term we have been looking at France in more detail, learning some French songs and 

looking at where Miss Turner is travelling to. She is going to Carcassonne in the south of France 

for the school. 

Aiden 4C 

This term we have been learning about music. Our topic is called Let’s Play. For our homework we 

have been making model instruments, posters for concerts and all different types of things. We 

are also linking our learning to the history of Corrie. Last Thursday we learnt about types of  

music that were around when the school was built in 1965. 

Keisha 4C 

I am enjoying our music topic this half term. We are doing the ‘Ten Pieces’ award and have been 

painting pictures of a storm. We have listened to a piece of music and painted the image that we 

get in our heads. 

Thomas 4C 

The children are working hard on their KS1 SATs at the moment. They are looking forward to starting 

the Seaside Creative Curriculum topic after the holiday and they will be preparing for Year 3 transi-

tion. Keep up the excellent work children! Start researching for our new topic now.  

Mr Macdonald Year 2 

Message from the head 
It’s been a really busy half term here at Corrie, the year 6 children have sat their SATs tests, 
they have worked incredibly hard and I am sure they will all have done fantastically. The 
year 2 children have also been taking their SATs tests, I know both Mrs Ethell and Mr Mac-
Donald are really proud of their mature attitude during this time. Due to lots of children  
arriving early breakfast club will open at 8am after the holidays, the club provides a lovely 
way for children to start their school day, there is always a lovely happy atmosphere with lots 
to do. Home work club is on every night until 4.30pm, it’s a really good way for children to 
make sure that they have completed their homework or reading. The club also provides        
opportunities to use the i pads or art and craft materials that they may not have at home. 
Parents are also very welcome to come along and work with their children. 
Corrie would like to extend a warm welcome to our new Business manager Mrs McMunn who 
joined us last week. I am sure that she will very quickly settle in and become a familiar face 
around school. 
We would also like to say a very big ‘thank you and good luck’ to Mrs Caldwell who is leaving 
us to take a promotion in a school in Manchester. She has worked really hard for school and 
will be greatly missed by us all. 
Have a great holiday and we will see you all back in on Tuesday  9th  June. 
Mrs Cartledge 

A massive well done to year 6 for your hard work this half term and during SATs week. You all tried your best 

and we are very proud of you!  

Mrs Faulkner and Mrs Marsden  

Defibrillator 

Our defibrillator which will serve both the school & the local community has now arrived in school. The staff will 

be having training after half term and will be confident and able to use it should the need ever arise. We are   

hoping however, that we never have to! 


